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Call for Nominations for the Cook Inlet Salmon Committee

The Council is initiating a CALL FOR NOMINATIONS for membership on the Cook Inlet
Salmon Committee. The Committee’s primary function will be to (1) review and provide
comments on specific, Council-identified issues; (2) develop options for fishery management
measures for specific, Council-identified management needs, and (3) provide perspectives on
potential social and economic impacts of proposed fishery management measures. The Council
will accept nominations and applications for membership on the Committee until noon (Alaska
time), June 1, 2018. If interested, please send a letter of interest and brief resume to
james.armstrong(@noaa.gov or mail to:

North Pacific Fishery Management Council, 605 West 4th, Suite 306, Anchorage, Alaska
99501-2252

If you have previously applied to be on the Committee, your application is on file with us and
YOU DO NOT HAVE TO RE-APPLY.

After reviewing the nominations, the Council Chair will appoint members to the Committee to
achieve a representative group of stakeholders to accomplish the Committee’s purpose and scope
of work. The Council Chair will also appoint a Council member to serve as the Committee Chair.
The first Committee meeting is likely to be scheduled for the fall of 2018.



